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Bromley Park Care Home resident enjoys a festive outing with
family

On Wednesday 22 November we took a trip out to our local Polhill Garden Centre with our dear resident Derek

accompanied by his wife and son, with our team member Ellen along to give a helping hand.

It was a very pleasant morning, taking in all the festive decorations, lights and displays and they enjoyed a delicious cup of tea

with biscuits in the cafe.

It's always wonderful to be able to arrange these memorable outings and get-togethers for our beloved residents and their families.
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